## **Community**

TOP

## City of Dexter Employees Honored for Years of Service

JANUARY 25TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

City of Dexter Employees Honored for Years of Service

Dexter, Missouri - The city of Dexter held their annual Safety Meeting on Friday, January 12, 2018. Several employees were recognized for their years of service.

Gary Kinder has served for 30 years with the Dexter Fire Department.

Beau Bishop marked his 20th year with the Dexter Fire Department.

Tony Thurkill has worked for the city's Street Department for 20 years.

Reita LeBeau has served at Keller Public Library for the past 10 years.

John Moore has served on the dexter Police Department for 10 years and Amanda Anderson has been a Dispatcher with the Dexter Police Dept for 10 years.

Pictured above are from left to right Gary Kinder, Beau Bishop, Tony Thurkill. Not present were Reita LeBeau, John Moore, and Amanda Anderson.

LAST UPDATED ON JANUARY 25TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/v9io/City-of-Dexter-Employees-Honored-for-Years-of-Service

Go to post



## More from ShowMe Times:

SUBSCRIBE TO "COMMUNITY"

**ShowMe Gold Sponsors**